
On August 26, Xi'an Land and Resources Bureau Officials visited and inspected Lantian Plant.
During the visit, the officials appraised the mine safety production work and guided the operating
procedure, safety issues and accident contingency plan etc.

WCC always places great importance on safety production, and will continue to strengthen the
safety system construction and capital input, adopt comprehensive management and take
preventive measures to make sure we are people-oriented and operate in a safe environment.


